
CISL

Pre-Season Meeting - November 17, 2021

8:00 PM Start

Welcome Back

CISL Board of Directors - Gary Guiricone, Rich Fanning, John Isaacs, Rebecca Anderson-Furlong and Jay

Dunne

CISL Website

✔ Used for all information

✔ https://cislracing.org

✔ All coaches should have access,new coaches should have received an email

✔ All race set up, roster management and results run through this site

Forms

✔ Paper is fine

✔ Google Forms again created for registration and rules

✔ Invoice and Final Invoice – January 31

MT Southington

✔ Waiver – On CISL site, every racer must be accounted for

✔ Season Passes – Southington

✔ Course Fees - On website

Schedule

✔ Schedule will remain as last year

✔ Will be racing during exams
✔ One race each night, broken down by division - all teams start at 4:30
✔ S and L – Boys and Girls (L-Wednesdays, S-Thursdays)

Bibs

✔ Back to our regular bibs

Covid - Mt Southington

✔ Let’s stay optimistic but we need to be flexible

State Race - Will happen

Team Connecticut

✔ Shootouts will run as normal

✔ Last Monday in January and First Monday in February
o January 31 - GS
o February 7 - SL

Award Pick Up - Get them now

https://cislracing.org/

